
PA ABLE Savings Program: Important Info for 
Families 
 

 

Important Information for People with Disabilities and Their Families 

In April, Pennsylvania Treasurer Joe Torsella announced that the Pennsylvania ABLE Savings 

Program (PA ABLE) is open for enrollment.  This new program helps people with disabilities and 

their families have greater control of their finances and the ability to plan for a more financially 

secure future. 

Saving with a PA ABLE account helps people to save for a wide range of disability-related expenses 

without jeopardizing government benefits.  Plus, savings benefit from several great tax advantages, 

including tax-free growth when used for a wide range of qualified disability expenses. 

If you want to learn more about the features and benefits of the PA ABLE Savings Program, please 

join us for a webinar.  

For more information, visit PAABLE.gov or call 855-529-ABLE (2253). 

The Pennsylvania ABLE Savings Program is administered by the Pennsylvania Treasury 

Department.  Before investing, please carefully read the disclosure statement (available at 

PAABLE.gov or by calling 855-529-2253) to learn more about the program, including its effect on 

federal and state benefits, investment objectives, risks, fees, and tax implications. 
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http://enews.patreasury.gov/q/NxfxIGLFcmoLSEzpjG0jSNeVCgmUXQ5e_wDDynUQ5coNMV3rPTDwP1Fck39Q
http://enews.patreasury.gov/q/mCfVa9bDv1M6SboRHb172p16Hu1yBhCpNjwVh9NBne5-4lWZisDEL2eIYCZg
http://enews.patreasury.gov/q/e8EQtUAhqWv_T4FMQTVvKqVMJVWCxxKj9cC9d_fexeZBy-w0FVDthVQ3koWg

